
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 8/6/2012 7:14:30 PM 
To: 'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov' 

(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: Richmond Chevron Refinery Fire 

Fyi -- will update you if there is any change. 

Original Message 
From: Redacted 
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 07:04 PM 
To: BAR GASJJpdate 
Subject: Richmond Chevron Refinery Fire 

Just a few moments ago, a major fire has developed at the Chevron Refinery. Our gas facilities are not involved. 
Richmond T&R Supervisor! Redacted~~|is in contact with Chevron engineers and is standing by to provide 
assistance if needed. 

Redacted 
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